Neuer Chief Executive Officer (CEO) für das HAS gesucht

Louis Martin (CEO HAS) hat sich nach sechs Jahren intensiver Führungstätigkeit entschlossen, auf eine Verlängerung seines Vertrags im April 2020 zu verzichten. Das HAS Board sucht deshalb für Ende 2019 einen neuen CEO. Zusätzliche Informationen erhalten Sie hier und auf Anfrage auch von Dr. Rolf Maibach, HAS Board of Directors über rolf@sphash.ch



Dear friend,

We wanted to inform you of an upcoming transition at HAS – Louis Martin, CEO, has informed the Board of Directors that he begun the search for a **new Chief Executive Officer**.

Louis has directed HAS since 2012. We are grateful for his steady leadership and feel confident that we will find a successor who will boldly usher HAS through the next decade, inspiring its staff and network of supporters.

The CEO will be instrumental in maintaining HAS's caring, vibrant, and innovative culture and will oversee all aspects of HAS's operations, which include hospital services, integrated community health services, support services, and fundraising.

We are seeking a **highly motivated**, **collaborative senior executive** with experience in, and a passion for, living and working in resource-challenged settings. Amongst other qualities and experience, the candidate will be **fluent in English and French**, will be a strong leader with a Master's degree or equivalent and will have a **minimum of 6 years of senior management experience**. He or she should also have experience in **fundraising and institutional development**. A familiarity with Haiti is highly desirable.

Please find <u>more details about the position</u> on our website. If you are an interested and qualified candidate, we want to hear from you. Please submit a resume and cover letter, in English, to <u>ceosearch@hashaiti.org</u> by **February 28, 2019**.

Join us in spreading the word!

Thank you,

Adeline Azrack, HAS Board of Directors